
 

 

Is God calling YOU to 

be an Altar Server?

St. Pius X Parish is inviting YOU to discern if you are called to become an Altar Server. 

Anyone in 4th grade or older who has received their First Communion is eligible to serve Mass. 

Our next training session will be: 

 Sunday, November 3, 2019 at 1:00 – 3:00 PM in the church. 

The training is required for new servers and highly recommended for current servers as a refresher. 

Parents of new servers, plan to attend the beginning of the training to discuss scheduling. 

If you desire to serve but cannot attend this training, another one will be scheduled in the spring. 

Questions? Please call Sherri Hunt at the parish office (515) 276-2059 or email shunt@saintpiuschurch.org. 

See you there! God Bless! 

Fr. Dave Fleming    Sherri Hunt 

Pastor      Liturgy Coordinator 

 

YES! I want to be an Altar Server at Mass. 

NAME: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _(______)________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

 

I prefer to serve at the following mass time (Please check only ONE mass time): 

 

____Sat 5:00 PM    ____7:00 AM   ____9:00 AM    ____11:00 AM    ____ Sun 5:00 PM         

 
Bring the completed form with you to the training or 

mail it to the parish office: 3663 66th St. Urbandale, IA 50322 

 


